Road Construction Update
Impacting Antioch Upper Grade School and W.C. Petty Elementary School

Effective immediately, unavoidable road construction has commenced resulting in the temporary closure of
Highview Road. In conjunction with the Village of Antioch, Antioch Police Department and the Antioch Fire
Department, plans have been put into place to ensure the safest and lowest impact to students, vehicles and
residents in the area. Below is a map which illustrates the temporary traffic pattern.
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Quick Facts:

The required road construction is a result of an unavoidable and immediate safety concern from a
faulty culvert under Highview Road.
The replacement of the culvert was scheduled to be completed before the start of the school year.
Since June brought the heaviest rains on record, the project could not start until recently.
Weather permitting, Highview Road will re-open to traffic on September 11, 2014.
Personnel will be stationed at key intersections, and signage will be posted to help guide the flow of
traffic.
Students are strongly encouraged to ride the bus to avoid traffic congestion on campus.
Parents transporting children are encouraged to drop them off earlier than usual. Student supervision
will be provided at each school site to accommodate the earlier drop off schedule.

o W.C. Petty students can be dropped off between 8:00 - 8:15 a.m.

o Antioch Upper Grade School students can be dropped off between 7:00 - 7:15 a.m.
At the end of the school day, students that are walking or getting picked up are asked to wait until
buses have exited the campus (3:10 p.m. for Antioch Upper Grade School and 3:35 p.m. for W.C. Petty
Elementary School).
Road construction updates will be provided on the District web site as new information is available.

Thank you for your cooperation, patience and understanding!



